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November 24, 2014 

SOLICITATION FOR LETTERS OF INTEREST 

The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) 

Is requiring “Letters of Interest” from Right Of Way companies who would be 

interested in bidding on a Request For Proposal for a Turnkey Right Of Way (ROW) 

acquisition project in southeast Detroit. 

This ROW project would consist of approximately 500 to 1,000 parcels including 

vacant land, residential, commercial and industrial parcels. 

This project would be subject to all Federal Highway rules and requirements, as 

well as Michigan rules and laws. 

Response to this solicitation will ensure companies that submit a letter of 

interest will receive an RFP for bidding. 

 

Please submit your letter of interest by Monday, December 15, 2014, to: 

Michigan Department of Transportation                                     

Attn:  Douglas Fishell                                                           

Acquisition Support Unit Supervisor                                           

P.O. Box 30050                                                                          

Lansing, Michigan  48909 

Or e-mail to:  fishelld@michigan.gov 

Questions: Call Douglas Fishell at 517-335-2408 

 


